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• Thank you for showing and sharing the 08-09 calendar to EIC yesterday. I think 

you have “split the middle” very well. And, as a parent, having a child in middle 

school for the first year this year, I think my daughter is more rested and ready to 

study for final exams now as opposed to before Christmas break. 

 

• I appreciated the presentation that you made at EIC yesterday. I am so glad that 

you and Jamie were able to find a solution that works for all schools and most 

importantly all students. Moving the staff development day to January is a win-

win for everyone. 

 

Thank you for finding a viable solution for all of us. 

 

 

 


